
13f_HOT-ICU_Newsletter_32_19Nov2020  

                  

Place in Site Master File #13f 

CRIC • Blegdamsvej 9, 7812 • 2100 Copenhagen Ø • +45 35 45 71 67 • contact@cric.nu • www.cric.nu 
 
 

Page 1 of 1 

HOT-ICU newsletter – November 2020 
 

 

Dear friends and colleagues 

 

 

Status 

The last patient in the HOT-ICU trial was randomised the 3rd of August, and we have now passed 90-day 

follow-up for the entire cohort. We are currently working hard to validate the database and will soon 

analyse the results from the trial. Naturally we are very excited! The results are planned to be presented at 

the virtual Critical Care Reviews 20th -22nd of January 2021. It is free of charge to participate in the 

conference. As the deadline is imminent, we encourage all sites to reply as soon as possible to any data 

queries emailed to you. 

 

 

Case money 

In order to finalise the budget for the HOT-ICU trail all site with pending payment for 1-year follow-up (50 

euros) by March 2021, will have the sum added to their case money payment at this time, even though 

final 1-year follow-up is conducted by August 2021. 

 

 

 

 

HOT-ICU hotline  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to send an e-mail to hot-icu@cric.nu or to contact the HOT-ICU 

hotline (+45 2118 2543). Please leave a message and your phone number if the call is not answered and 

we will call you back as soon as possible. 

 

Please archive this newsletter in your site master file. 

 

 

Kindest regards, 

Thomas, Olav and Bodil 
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